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  St. Barbara’s Primary School

       May 2022
               Welcome to St. Barbara’s May Newsletter!
         Forthcoming Holidays
The school will close on Wednesday 1st June at 3pm and will re-open on Monday 6th June at 9am.
School will close for the summer break on Wednesday 29th June at 1pm.

School Improvement 2022/2023
We are currently working on the priorities which will form the Improvement Plan for next session. We will maintain the focus on Literacy, Numeracy and Health and Wellbeing and the plan will be available for you to see in the new session.
Sacramental Preparation

Well done to all of the children in Primary 4 who received the Sacrament of First Holy Communion earlier this month. They were a credit to you and to the school. Many thanks to Fr. Campbell, to Miss Carrick and to Mrs Grant who worked so hard to prepare the children.
Sacrament of Confirmation

This will take place on Wednesday 8th June at 7pm in the church. Bishop Toal will confer the Sacrament on the children.  Information has been sent to parents in respect of the parish register. Please complete this and return it to the school as quickly as possible.
Communication Survey
Please take a couple of minutes to complete the Communication Survey on Microsoft Forms. Your responses will help us to make adjustments next session. 

The link was sent out via the groupcall system or you can copy it below, thank you.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY2uVc2okjVCsVZa6xMMO_tURjNIRVlHMzdCSTUwVFgwRENNWTdYVjI5Qy4u
Unite for Ukraine
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Many thanks to everyone for your efforts in raising money to support the people of Ukraine. I can confirm that a cheque for £2000 has been sent to SCIAF as part of their appeal. Thank you so much for your very generous donations.
Excursions

Now that restrictions have been lifted, excursions have been organized for all of the children across the schools as follows:

	Date
	Class(es)
	Venue/Information

	Tuesday 7th June
	P.1 and P.7
	Safari Park visit for P.1 children with their Buddies.

	Monday 13th June
	P.2,4,5 and 6
	Visit to the Glasgow Science Centre

	Tuesday 14th June
	P.3
	Visit to Kelvingrove Art Gallery and Museum


St. Andrew’s Hospice
The children in Primary 7 will participate in the ‘Wear Yellow Walk’ sponsored walk for St. Andrew’s Hospice. This will take place on Monday 6th June in school. The children have been provided with yellow hats and some Tunnock’s Bars. While they have sponsor forms for their own families, any donations received from any class on that day will be sent to support the work of the hospice.
Primary 7 Prom
The P.7 Prom will take place on 14th June. This is meant to be a fun activity for all of the children with a disco, an opportunity to chat with friends and to enjoy some pizza.
There is no expectation whatsoever that children should have suits/elaborate dresses etc. - particularly given the current global financial situation. 

In previous years many children have opted for smart, casual clothes which can be worn time and time again - and everyone has had a great time.
Looking forward, I will consult with the PTA to remove the word 'Prom' from this celebration due to the potentially implied financial connotations associated with it.
End-of-Term Disco
The PTA has organized an end-of-term disco for all of the children. This will take place in the school on Thursday 16th June as follows:

6.30pm – 7.30pm       P.1-3      £2.50 with snack included

7.45pm-8.45pm         P.4-7      £2 with tuckshop included

Helpers are required urgently. Please contact a member of the PTA to volunteer, thanks
Happy Birthday
Gianmarco Di Nardo      Lexie Hinds     Grace Kerr     Jack Ballantyne
Gracie Bell     Nathan McGarvey     Zach Mcgeachy     Esmé Rodden     Kari Scott

       Charlie Bell     Luca Bucur      Rosa Connor     Quinn Halligan     Olivia Harmon
        Kathleen MacLeod      Millie MacLeod     Miley Caldwell     Lois Hagerty    

Rhys McGhee     Franco Hilley     Imogen Di Nardo     Luke Ferry     Kevin Lynch    
                                  Rachel Millar     Maya Stepien  



FAITH: Friendly, Active, Inspiring, Teamwork, Helpful


